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Summer 1 - Family: Gratitude - “O give thanks to the Lord, for he is good; for his steadfast love endures for ever.” Psalm 107: 1 
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Dear Children, 

I hope you and your families continue to keep safe and well.  It is 
such a long time since we saw your beautiful faces and heard your 
laughter but we must continue to have hope that you will return to 
school soon, stay strong and follow the guidance to ‘stay at home’. 
For those of you in year 6, please email your class teacher (on Purple 
Mash or OneNote) to let them know how things are going and any 
areas of work you are struggling with.  If any of you or your parents 
and carers would like to contribute to this newsletter, please email 
your comments to the main school office.  

Sending you my love and best wishes as always,  

Mrs King   

STAFF NOMINATIONS – showing gratitude 

. 
Miss. Lee has been nominated by Mrs Akin for being a great team member who 
is always able to communicate effectively with her.  

Mrs King would like to nominate Miss Thomas for her tireless work helping our 
families by regularly checking they are ok, delivering food parcels, school work 
and laptops to homes.  No job is too big or small, she is there for everyone! 

 
 

 

 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 
In Nursery, Deborah has been trying her very best 
completing all the work Mrs Turner has set online so far.  She 
has been learning her letters of the alphabet, their individual 
sounds and using the sounds to find objects around her 
home.    
 
Akorede in Year 3 for showing great enthusiasm towards his 
home learning and Carter-Jai for his excellent observations 
and recording of a science experiment this week. 
 
Jesse and Rebecca in Year 6 for their excellent maths work 
this week, and Favour for her work on evolution. 
 
Adaeze in Year 5 for consistently completing homework 
tasks on all the online learning platforms.  We especially liked 
the humour here- Medusa trying to put on a swimming cap. 

 
Uche has been completing lots of work on Purple Mash and 
has created this most appropriate image and called it 
“COVID19 human”. 

 
 
 
 

THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK…  

 
 

 

We wish the following children a very happy birthday this week… 

Devanie – 1st May (Moore Class) 
 

Hannah – 2nd May (Curie Class) 
 

Emmanuel – 4th May (Einstein Class) 
 

Ibukunoluwa – 5th May (Moore Class) 
 

Ruth – 6th May (Makeba Class) 
 

Ngawang – 6th May (Hawkins Class) 
 

Michaela- 7th May (Faraday Class) 
 

Ming – 7th May (Moore Class) 
 

Jedidiah- 8th May (Moore Class) 

Emmanuel – 8th May (Hargreaves Class) 
 

Daisy – 10th May (Einstein Class) 
 

Shein – 10th May (Cooper Class) 
 

 


